
Mohammad Haris Taj, Year 2     19th October 2016 

Woodgate Valley Nature Park 

On Wednesday 19th October we attended Woodgate Valley Park. We went to 

learn about habitats. First, we went to the classroom session and labelled all the 

animals from the meadow, the woodland and the stream. 

Then we went to the stream and started to stream dip. My wellingtons boots got 

very wet. I caught one fresh water shrimp. The rest of class found blood worms, 

fresh water shrimp and regular worms. 

After lunch we went to the woodland to look for different animals and insects. 

We looked under leaves, logs and stones. We found woodlouse, centipedes and 

aphids. Our teacher said if we were quiet we might see a fox but we were all too 

noisy!. We also found ladybirds, snails, caterpillar and tiny ants under the 

leaves. We saw different types of plants and lots of raspberry bushes. We also 

saw lots of fox holes along the hedgerows.  

   

 


